
 

 

Classroom News              
               Class Name: Plympton                                      Term: Term 1 2022- 2023 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
An enthusiastic and energetic start back 

for the Plympton crew! 

 

This term has seen the continuation of our 

life skills, community learning. Our 

cooking has included: following visual 

recipes to support our independence, 

safe cooking and managing risk with 

support, looking at portions/diet and 

cooking with what we grow. As part of 

the experience afternoon on 

Wednesdays, some of our students have 

been baking a range of delicious things 

including chocolate cookies, New York 

cheesecake with a raspberry coulis, and 

a cream tea commissioned by Megan 

and including homemade sausage rolls. 

 

At Growing2Gether we are proud to 

share our amazing crop of carrots, huge 

courgette and cucumber which we have 

shared with everyone and even made a 

delicious soup ourselves. 

 

For shopping we have focused on 

reading in the environment around us 

and comparing value in the shops. 

 

For our onsite learners we have 

continued our working on 

communication through all different 

learning opportunities. Play, cooking, 

drama, art are some of the amazing 

sessions we have done some really 

amazing work this half term.  

 

Our wellbeing, focused discussion sessions 

and sharing sessions have been a 

fantastic way on Thursdays to share and 

listen as a class. This has been a 

wonderful and important time for 

Plympton each week to reflect and share 

about us with each other which has been 

a wonderful moment for communication. 

 

The Plympton Team 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 


